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Outreach Ministry  281-578-0707 
Outreach Events in October 

Regular Meetings:  

Mondays—Epiphany Job Networking at   7 p.m. 
in the PAC 

Oct 20/21: Ministry Fair 

Oct 22: Financial Peace 

Oct 25: Walking Through Grief 

Go to www.epiphanycatholic.org for details.  Call 
the Outreach Center at 832-772-0306 for more in-
formation on the various ministries. 

Do you come to 9:45 Sunday 
Mass and have room in your car? 
 

There is a gentleman at Atria near Cinco 
Ranch and 99 would like a ride to 9:45am 
Mass on  Sunday.  Also there is a lady who 
lives near Highland Knolls and Peek that 
needs a ride to 9:45 on Sunday.  If you have 
room in your car and live close please call Lisa 
at 832-772-0306.   

Thank you for your assistance.   

BEFORE GOING INTO THE VOTING BOOTH! 
With politics swirling around us every minute of every day, we might be unsure as to where we might 
turn to understand what the Catholic Church teaches about voting as a Catholic.  Please check out 
usccb.org/issues-and-action/faithful-citizenship/index.cfm 

Letter for our Troops 
If you have time please 
consider   sending a 
note or card to those 
serving in the military.  
For Christmas notes the 
deadline is November 
10th and for  Valentine’s 

Day the deadline is  December 31st.  Go  to our 
web site, epiphanycatholic.org under  
Outreach, Ministries, Military Ministry for 
specific directions. 

Fall Cleaning? Give to the Poor 
 

Are you in the middle of Fall 
cleaning and are not sure of where 
to donate.  You can drop them off in 
the outside St. Vincent de Paul box 
or call SVDP for a pickup.  These 
donations go to their resale shop 
that uses the proceeds to help our 
Neighbors in need.  Also, if you 
have any gently used coats that you no longer want, 
please bring to Outreach.  We are collecting coats 
to give at our Community Thanksgiving Feast.  

St. Vincent de Paul Update for  
September 2018 

Total financial assistance                $23,000 
Total # of Neighbors assisted                 97 
Neighbors with financial assistance        73 
Bags of food given out                            95 
 Thank you for supporting this ministry! 

Holiday Food Baskets Needed 
There are 36 parishioners 
identified as struggling financially 
and we want to bless them with 
Thanksgiving food baskets.  We 
are looking for  families or groups 
to help with this endeavor. If you 
are interested please call  
832-772-0306 or email at       

outreach@epiphanycatholic.org.   
Baskets or boxes can be decorated and notes     
enclosed.  Be sure to sign first names only.  
Items to include in the baskets are food for their 
festive meal, gift card to Walmart/grocery store 
(for them to purchase perishable food including 
meat and milk), personal care products,  etc. to 
make Thanksgiving special.  Thank you! 
Deliver the baskets to the Outreach Center by 
Friday, November 16th.   
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Adult Faith Formation   
INFANT BAPTISM PREPARATION 

A Baptism Preparation Session 
for parents and godparents will 
be held on Saturday, November 
10, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. until 
Noon in the Family Center. Par-
ents must attend a baptism 
preparation session before 
scheduling their child’s baptism. 

Call 281-578-8271 to register for this prep-
aration session. The next opportunity to at-
tend a  baptism class at Epiphany will be on 
Saturday, February 9, 2019. 

DISCIPLESHIP: TAKING THE 
WORD TO HEART 

Audio CD’s from the National Catholic Bible 
Conference which was held at St. John Vianney 
in Houston in May, 2017 are available for one-
week checkout at our Reception desk at no 
cost - only one CD at a time. Great to listen to 
while driving! 
Listen to nationally recognized speakers such 
as Jeff Cavins, Fr. Mike Schmitz, and Dr. Ed-
ward Sri as they inspire you to live out your 
calling as a witness to God’s unfailing love for 
every person in your life.  

 
 
 
 
As election campaigns move into high gear, 
sometimes the phrase 
“the Catholic vote” is 
heard. It’s an inter-
esting concept, since 
Catholics started out 
in this country as a 
very fragile group: fewer than forty thousand 
of us at the time of the first census in 1790, 
and only about 2 percent of the population by 
1830. It was a priestless church for all intents 
and purposes, lay-led clusters of Catholics 
waiting patiently for the occasional visit of a 
priest, sustained by gathering when they could 
on Sunday for devotional prayer like litanies 
and the rosary. They tried to hold on to their 
ancestral faith as best they could. Archbishop 
Jean-Louis Cheverus told one family in Maine to 
“every day say your prayers on your knees with 
affection, and every Sunday gather to hear the 
Gospel, to pray in common, and to quiz the chil-
dren on the catechism.”  

 Inevitably, some became Protestant, but 
many more stayed Catholic from generation to 
generation, with very little encouragement or 
sacramental ministry from the clergy. Arch-
bishop John Carroll, the first American bish-
op, tried to make Church law flexible: shorten-
ing the length of the fast before Communion, 
easing the Lenten fast, and even relaxing the 
rule of Sabbath rest at harvest time. Catholi-
cism in England had been quietly sustained in 
this way for two centuries, and the first 
American Catholics carried on as had their an-
cestors, providing a fertile soil for the un-
precedented success and phenomenal growth 
of the Church in our country. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Support Our Advertisers 

Thank you to our advertisers for making 
our bulletins possible. We encourage you 
to patronize these businesses. Please tell 
them you saw their ad in our bulletin. 
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Elementary Faith Formation Epiphany Youth Ministry 

This retreat is for students and 
parents who are registered for 
1st Reconciliation  preparation. 
Students should bring their 
completed workbooks to the 
retreat.  Don’t forget to sign-up 

online for the retreat time slot that works best for 
your family. Go to 
sacraments.epiphanycatholic.org. 

Sunday CFF will begin a new unit where they will 
learn “How do we get to know and love Jesus 
Christ?” This week’s essential question is “How 
does praying help me to know and love Jesus 
Christ?” 
 
Tuesday & Wednesday CFF Students will be 
learning the answer to “How does going to Mass 
help to know and love Jesus Christ? 

We will meet for Bible Study on 
Wednesday, October 24th, at 8pm 
in Room 404 of the PAC Building. 

We will have dinner beforehand at 
6:45pm at Taco Cabana off of 
South Mason Road. 


